
Lockdown Drill Notification 

Dear Community Leaders, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming lockdown 

drill that will be conducted in our community on [Date] at [Time]. 

The purpose of this drill is to ensure that all members of our community are prepared in the event 

of an emergency situation that requires a lockdown. It is crucial for everyone to understand the 

procedures to follow and to stay informed about safety protocols. 

Please relay this information to your respective groups and encourage participation. We 

appreciate your cooperation and support in making our community a safer place. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


